
*Please see note on next page



*Note: On 28/1/2014 HSE gave notice of a delay of the review of approved RPA bodies,
and subsequently confirmed by email that NDT MainCal would continue to be recognised
as an RPA body until further notice. Please see attachments to this document.
The recognised status of NDT MainCal may be verified by checking the HSE website at
http://www.hse.gov.uk/radiation/rpnews/bodieshse.htm



Attachment 1: HSE letter dated 28 January 2014



Attachment 2: Email from HSE on 4 February 2014


